Hi All, we now have a lot of really great media coverage. Most is now on our blog, and also
on Facebook.

If you twitter, please follow and share our twitter:

https://twitter.com/NoBorder.

If you are on Facebook, please share the posts, especially media, with your friends (so many
of us, people with thousands of friends are actually NOT doing this).

https://www.facebook.com/freedomnotfrontex

The facebook page is at the moment the best chance we have of making many people aware
of the march. Also, please post and share things in as many languages as possible. The
coverage so far is so Anglo/French dominant.

Facebook is doing really well, but if all of us who use Facebook start sharing posts, at LEAST
4 times the amount of people would be aware of us right now (at the moment our post reach is
over 16,000, last night when I checked it was at 12,000).

We shouldn't expect other people to do it if we ourselves are not even doing it. It's really easy
to do and makes a huge difference if you actually do it.

Also please share the newsletters

Thanks,
Respect and Solidarity



